Sep 5, 2015

Donald Reeb <donreeb@gmail.com>

"You are receiving this e-mail because you asked to be kept informed on neighborhood issues by the McKownville
Improvement Association. If you no longer want to receive these updates, please respond with the word
"unsubscribe" in the subject line."

The 10 homes on Loughlin and 3 homes on Fuller are about to be destroyed. The workers and
their equipment are on Loughlin working to remove underground oil tanks and asbestos. The
destruction of the homes is next.

A portion of our neighborhood is being taken away from us.

In the next 30 days the homes will be gone. And no one---Alain Kaloyeros president of SUNY
POLY, Governor Cuomo and who ever else knows what is going to replace those homes--is
willing to tell us what is to replace the 13 residential homes.

This is truly disgusting--have we no right to know what is happening to our neighborhood? Is it
going to become a parking lot, a dorm, an office building, a chemical lab--what?

It is important to send strong letters to every one of the following public officials telling them
that our homes and our friends and neighbors are very important to us and that we do not want
"neighbors" that are dormitories, parking lots or whatever is being planned to replace the homes
on Loughlin and Fuller.

Imagine your friends who are living on Providence, Mercer or Warren and looking out and
seeing a 12 floor dorm looming above their roadside trees.

Help your friends and neighbors---tell everyone---- you cherish your community as a community
of neighbors and homes.

STOP DESTROYING OUR HOMES.
Thank you.

Don Reeb, president, McKownville Improvement Association



